
To The Members of the House Committee On Economic Recovery and 

Prosperity 
 

HB 3177 would require that the governor treat restaurants, fitness clubs, 

and bars the same as the large retail outlets, and grocery stores.   Any 
new mandate on one business would be a mandate on all of them 

equally.   

 
The law would not stop the governor from forcing social distancing, 

mask-wearing, or requiring barriers or partitions, but it is a way to make 

sure the government spreads the regulations more evenly.  It might also 
deter the overuse of executive orders because those mandates would 

affect a larger swath of businesses.     

 
Support HB 3177.  Support fair implementation of the regulations 

Governor Brown has imposed on businesses, and vote YES to pass HB 

3177 out of committee.     
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